
A Visit To Marine Station KPH
A group of our members trekked out to Point Reyes to visit the
ship to shore marine radio station KPH, the staff at KPH spent
a good deal of time with us explaining the history of the
station and its purpose of passing and receiving messages from
ships at sea. The photos below tell a small story of our visit
at the receiving station. Two members went on to visit the
transmitting site in Bolinas and later joined up with us, many
of  their  pictures  will  also  be  posted  soon.  Another
opportunity was to use a straight key to send a Morse code
signal on the Amateur CW Bands to other Amateurs who would be
listening.

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=5534
http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/IMG_3267.jpg


http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/IMG_3273.jpg
http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/IMG_3296.jpg


http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/IMG_3272.jpg


http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/IMG_3276-rotated.jpg


http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/IMG_3283-1.jpg
http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/IMG_3274.jpg


http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/IMG_3287.jpg
http://calaverasars.org/Web/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/IMG_3297.jpg


Pictured above from left to right Dee and her traveling pup,
Mike, Berry, Walt, Mike G. Lin
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